901 Arcadia Bulding, 9th Floor, N.C.P.A. Marg, 195, Nariman Point, Mumbai - 400 021.

Tel.: +91-22- 2285 6360 Telefax: +91-22-2285 5367

THANK YOU MESSAGE

Mr. K. P. Unnikrishnan, Newly elected President MANSA



Dear Respected Members,

I am honored and humbled to be chosen by the Executive Committee as the new President of MANSA. On behalf of the new Executive Committee, I would like to thank all of you for giving us the opportunity to serve you and we request your support and active participation in the activities of MANSA.

We NEED your comments, suggestions and constructive criticism, as we attempt to learn the ropes and succeed in this challenging task. We look forward to incorporating all member's enthusiasm and new ideas with this new Managing Committee.

As I prepare to commence the new term, I wanted to take a moment to pass along my heartfelt thanks to all my senior colleagues and Ex. Presidents who made MANSA a force to reckon with. I am very fortunate to have the knowledge base of my senior colleagues to help me along.

Our focus is to keep in touch with our members regularly and understand their requirements and extend our assistance, when it is required, for facilitating their service requirements with the Authorities. Our members can rest assured that MANSA will continue to be an organization upon which they can rely on and trust.

The past 34 years have been an amazing journey for us.

Whatever the future holds, be assured that MANSA will continue to strive towards excellence as has been done by our previous Executive Committees.

We will always remember our proud heritage.

On behalf of new Managing committee, we are honored and privileged to serve all our members.

We look forward for all your cooperation and guidance.

PRESIDENT, MANSA K.P. Unnikrishnan